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Economic Affairs Scrutiny Panel 
 

Record of Meeting 
 
 

4th November 2015 
 

Present Deputy S.M. Brée, Chairman 
Deputy D. Johnson, Vice-Chairman 

Apologies Connétable J.E. Le Maistre 
Connétable M.J. Paddock 

Absent  
In attendance Mr. M. Orbell, Scrutiny Officer   

 

Ref Back Agenda matter Action 

 1. Records of meetings 
 
The Minutes of the meetings held on 7th and 14th October 2015 were 
approved and signed. 

 
 
MO 

Item 4 
14.10.15 
 
515/33(1) 
 

2. Transfer of functions 
 
The Chairman and Vice-Chairman reconsidered the draft scoping 
document in the light of recent developments. It was agreed that with 
minor amendments and updating the document was still applicable, and 
the Scrutiny Officer was asked to circulate an amended version by email 
as soon as possible for final Panel approval. Draft terms of reference 
were similarly approved for circulation.  
  
Members received a draft set of questions designed for sharing with 
departments to prompt their written submissions. It was agreed that 
these should be circulated to all Panel members with a request for any 
amendments or additions to be returned at the latest by the morning of 
Monday 9th November. 
  
Regarding public hearings, it was agreed to seek dates in the week 
commencing 23rd November, to allow time for the Panel to receive any 
written submissions in advance. Preferred days were provisionally 
agreed subject to the availability of other members. 
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Item 5 
14.10.15 
 
515/34 

3. Condor Ferries 
 
Members discussed the need to frame the review in a way which would 
not lead to unfair criticism of the company. It was agreed that a review 
was required due to the level of public interest in this matter, but it might 
be difficult to ensure balance when seeking submissions from the general 
public, as those who had experienced difficulties when travelling would 
be more likely to respond than others who may have been satisfied by 
the service received. Members considered that the focus could be 
somewhat wider, looking at departmental input into service levels and 
conditions agreed under the extended contract, and whether these were 
appropriate to the needs of the travelling public. The change of emphasis 
would need to be reflected in amendments to the draft scoping document. 
It was suggested that the Scrutiny Officer approach the Ports of Jersey 
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for an initial discussion regarding possible terms of reference, which 
could be followed by a meeting between the Panel and the Group Chief 
Executive Officer if desired.   

MO 

Item 7 
14.10.15 
 
515/1/1(6) 
 
 

4. Quarterly Public Hearing 
 
The Panel agreed that despite pressure to find dates for hearings for the 
Transfer of Functions review the Quarterly Public Hearing should still go 
ahead on Monday 16th November. To avoid a clash with a briefing for 
States Members on pensions the Panel would need to hold its 
preparatory meeting in the morning.  

 
 
 
 
MO 

 5. Forthcoming meetings 
 
Next scheduled Panel meeting: 9.30am on 11th November 2015, 
Blampied Room, States Building 
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